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Mr. Joan Smith

146 Princeton Street, 
Bistol

August 5, 2012
Mr. Frank Smith
32-Veronicca Street, 
New York

Dear brother,

I am writing this letter to bid farewell to you. I am so excited to share it with you that I have secured admission for Master studies in Sydney University, Australia and my course will commence soon and I will be leaving the country soon to start my studies. As you know this was my dream and I am very happy to secure an admission there and also I have got one year scholarship. I am sure everyone in the family will be very happy and proud. This will give me better opportunity to procure a better job and help family from all the financial troubles. It is sad for me to leave you and the family but it will all be worth it. I will miss you all. Take care.
Yours loving brother,
Joan
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